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Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing in support of the Sand Canyon Hotel and Resort project. We have 

owned a horse property adjacent to the Robinson Ranch Country Club for over 15 

years. The Country Club has been an outstanding neighbor, provided a sense of 

community to Sand Canyon and has diligently cared for the land and facilities.  

Looking back on the years since the beginning of the Robinson Ranch Country 

Club development, it is obvious that the development has provided tremendous 

benefit and value to the Sand Canyon community.  Given their excellent track 

record of conservatorship of the land and facilities, I am confident that they will 

be able to provide a Resort project that is sensitive to the land and the concerns 

of the residents. I believe when it is complete the Sand Canyon residents will be 

pleased with the beautiful new Resort and realize their fears did not materialize.     

Please approve the Sand Canyon Hotel and Resort project. 

Sincerely  

Tim and Jill Gerrity     

Please add my TGerrity2@aol.com to the mailing list. 
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